

MOOSE NEWS

SEPTEMBER 2020

GOVERNOR: Taylor Lisco PAST GOVERNOR: Trent Boner

JR. GOVERNOR: Tanner Miller

TREASURER/SECRETARY: Kyle Haar PRELATE: Scott Boner
ADMINISTRATOR: Bill Auyer SERGEANT AT ARMS: George Emery
TRUSTEES: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

****SUMMER SEND OFF PARTY****

Saturday September 12th we will be having a summer send off party from 6pm-10pm, There will be outside food and drinks along with musical entertainment. We will have an area roped off in front of the Moose for an outdoor patio to enjoy the entertainment and a cool beverage. We would love to see the members there along with some new faces so tell your friends.

THANK YOU!

 *A big Thank You to everyone who helped put on the Steer Roping Calcutta. It raised almost \$4,500 for the Scholarship Fund.

*Dan Bohlander has got the smoker installed and is about ready to fire it up. Check it out the next time you are at the lodge.

*Troy Scott and crew for serving up a great lamb special during State Fair.

*Rick Wass and Rob Boner and families for cooking lunch following the parade on Saturday.

Queen of Hearts

Robin Grant was the lucky winner of \$3,000 on Aug. 6th

We started a new board on Aug. 20th and there is almost \$2,700 already in the pot!

Come down and enjoy a great meal and take a chance

to turn over The Queen

Your Governor, Taylor Lisco

MOOSE NEWS

- *There is a Blood Drive at the Lodge Sept 15th
- *The Moose convention is Sept 17-20 in Cheyenne
- *There will be an envelope included in your newsletter with a chance to win \$500 shopping spree at City Shoe and Saddlel All you have to do is mail in your \$10 and your name will be put on a 100 square board,. Please include your address and phone number. If the board fills up, your money will be used on the next upcoming board.
- *If anyone has any ideas for events, games, parties, etc., please don't hesitate to call myself or the Moose. We love to hear from our members and hear what ideas you guys have and are open to trying new things.